
Nominations are now open for the 2022 County Teachers of the Year and 2023 
Teacher of the Year. Members of the public are encouraged to nominate educators 
who demonstrate exemplary skills that inspire students and colleagues, and who 
help focus attention on the importance of public schools among everyone in the 
Sanford community. 

Selecting a teacher of the year is meant to celebrate all the outstanding 
professional educators in Sanford schools, not to single out any individual as the 
best teacher.

Nominations can be made through a nomination form on the Maine Teacher 
of the Year Website now through 5:00 pm on Feb. 4, 2022. Nominations will be 
accepted from students, parents, caregivers, community members, school 
administrators, colleagues, college faculty members, and 
associations/organizations (self-nominations, and nominations from family 
members are not accepted).

Recognize an educator today who has continued to inspire, educate and care for 
their students during these dynamic and difficult times!
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